
Dear Editor, 
When I first heard the news that Russ Morin would not be running again for the 28th 

Legislative District seat I was disappointed, but then former mayor, Amy Bello, announced 
that she "10uld be running for that seat. I am writing to express my enthusiastic support of 
Amy Bello. Unlike many politicians who run for office for personal prestige and power and 
who are only interested. in you when they want your vote, Amy has been an unassuming, 
dedicated public servant-always puttmg the interest of the toWil of Wethersfield first. As 
·mayor ·she handled many challenges with intelligence and grace. Amy is a team player and 
knows how to ·work effectively with the fo~ _personnel. She has also demonstrated the abil­
ity to work respectfully across the aisle to address the needs of the town. 

·On a personal level Amy Bello· has-been-an outst~ding citizen. Over the-years ·she has 
been a willing volumeer with several ~o~llpity and s~~ool committees and has raised her 
three daughters to appreciate ~e im,p~rt3:~e of citizenship and volunteerism. Amy Bello is 
an asset to the lown of Wethersfield. W,e are fortunate that she is willing to serve our town in 
~is capacity. For all these reaso~, I urge ~you to join me in my enthusiastic support of Amy 
Bello to fill the 28th Legislative District seat. 

Susan Fennelly 
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